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Attention General Public

Pipeline works at Beetham Highway

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) would like to advise the public of the planned
continuation of construction works on Phase 3 of its project to divert a segment of its existing 16-inch low-pressure
pipeline located at Beetham Highway. The works are located approximately 0.7 km after Beetham Overpass, heading
in an easterly direction, along the Beetham Highway. NGC’s 16-inch pipeline project involves upgrading services of
low-pressure customers by switching to a higher-pressure pipeline operating system.

Works will include Horizontal Directional Drilling (HDD), installation of the pipeline and pipeline testing.

Start: Saturday 22nd October 2022

End: Saturday 22nd October 2022
Hours of Works: 9:00am to 3:00pm

A comprehensive traffic management plan will be implemented and the Trinidad and Tobago Police Service (TTPS) will
be on hand to assist with traffic management with the following considerations:

+ During the HDD exercise, NGC will track the progress of the drill across the eastbound and westbound carriageways
of the Beetham Highway.

+ The tracking of the drill will entail intermittent and temporary interruption of traffic flow on the Beetham Highway.

+ The tracking will start on the eastbound carriageway, then move across to the westbound carriageway.

+ During the exercise, only one lane at a time will be blocked and the other two lanes within the carriageway will remain
open to traffic.

Every effort will be made to minimise inconvenience to the public. NGC wishes to assure the public that all work will be
conducted with safety as its highest priority.

All activities will be conducted in accordance with NGC’s Environment, Safety and Security Policies and Procedures,
as well as all applicable codes and standards.

Should you have any concerns, please contact NGC’s Control Room at 800-4GAS (4427).
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